

Mowbray Primary School
Stakeford Lane
Guide Post
Choppington
Northumberland
NE62 5HQ

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller

AM/SB/AR

BOOK FAIR

25 February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

A BOOK FAIR will be held in Mowbray Primary School Hall from **Tuesday 26 February 2019**

Tuesday 26 February - Friday 1 March 2019

The Book Fair will be open at 3:20pm – 3:50pm each day in the School Hall for all children and parents.

The children will be timetabled during the school day on Tuesday 26 February to visit the book fair. This will be an opportunity for the children to have a look at the books available. No purchases will be made during this time.

Books can be paid for with cash only at the Book Fair.

Our school benefits from all sales and we welcome your support for this event.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Miller Headteacher



2 01670 823198

Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk

www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk













